
 

 

Moved By 
Councillor Aaron 
Burchat 

 
Resolution No.: 

Last Name Printed Burchat  386-22 

Seconded By 

 
Councillor Miriam 
Mutton 

 

Council Date: 
Last Name Printed Mutton  December 19, 2022 

 
WHEREAS at the Committee of the Whole meeting on December 12, 2022, 
Council considered a delegation from Dave Tunstead regarding parking 
within Cobourg; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council forward the delegation 
and corresponding documents to Town Staff to include in the 2022 Parking 
Summary Report to be brought forward to Council in the New Year; and 
 
FURTHER THAT Council permit free parking in the Downtown for on-street 
parking for the Holiday Season ending on January 1, 2023 
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